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When I was a child I never questioned further than what was in front of me, that was the reality 
I knew to which I relied on an adult to tell me or show me. As an adult I’ve become increasingly 
aware that the world we live in is not the safe and the happy place I once believed it to be. 

 

The world is filled with cruelty, domination and an extreme abuse of power just to name a few 
and frankly it scares me to raise my 11-month old in this strange place that no longer resembles 
the world I thought I knew as a child. 

 

One of the many things wrong with the world is the treatment of sentient beings not so different 
to you and I. The exploitation we (as humans and not myself personally) put them through for 
profit and greed is outdated and unnecessary. As an evolved and educated species we should 
know that ignoring a situation won’t make it go away. 

 

This is why I am calling on the NSW Government and all Australia’s State Governments to ban 
puppy farming and to prosecute the humans behind and apart of this disturbing process. This 
could be another step closer to treating animals the way they deserve and to show them that 
humans are capable of love and can be trusted to care for them when they need it. 


